
October 23rd, 2023 official MINUTES 

The Lorraine Town Board opened the special meeting at 6:03 p.m. at the Municipal Building. 

Present were: Supervisor Sandra Clark, Councilman David Johnson, Councilperson Karen 
Peebles, Councilman Gordon Hutton, Councilperson Rachel Pitkin, Highway Superintendent 
Joe Wasilewski, and Town Clerk Sarah Edington. 

The Town Board discussed PESH violations.  

Supervisor Sandra Clark called the meeting to order concerning PESH for the violation and the 
need to replace 3 overhead doors. 

MOTION #139 of 2023 to use the ARPA funds to replace the necessary doors was made by 
Councilperson Rachel Pitkin and seconded by Supervisor Sandra Clark. All present were in 
favor. Motion carried.  

Highway Superintendent Joe Wasilewski informed the Town Board of the other violations.  

ADJOURNMENT: MOTION # 140 of 2023 was made by Councilman David Johnson and 
seconded Councilperson Karen Peebles to adjourn at 6:15 p.m. All present in favor. Motion 
carried. 

  

 Respectfully submitted by Town Clerk, Sarah Edington 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  



  

 
 

 


